SPENARD COMMUNITY COUNCIL
Meeting at 7pm, September 1, 2004, at the Spenard Recreation Center
AGENDA & NEWSLETTER

Minutes and Agenda Action

Assembly Reports

Tudor Road and Wilson-Cambridge Intersection
Pop Carr Park Skating Rink

Liquor License Renewals

Prosecution of Prostitution Cases

Committee Reports

Old and New Business
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TUDOR ROAD AND WILSON-CAMBRIDGE INTERSECTION

As reported in the July 25, 2004 Anchorage Daily News (ADN), a motorcyclist
traveling east on Tudor Road was killed the Sunday before when he was hit by a car
turning on to Tudor from Wilson. As the article points out, there were 14 accidents at
this intersection in 2003 and a traffic light has been considered in the past. The matter
of how to improve that intersection was discussed at the August meeting. Scott
Thomas, the Central Region Traffic Engineer for the Department of Transportation, will
answer questions at the September meeting about alternatives for this intersection.

POSSIBLE SKATING RINK AT POP CARR PARK

Steve Hennessey brought up the possibility of installing a skating rink at Pop Carr
Park at the June meeting. Since it was not on the agenda, no action was taken. The
matter was discussed briefly at the August meeting and will be discussed again at the
September meeting.

PROSECUTION OF PROSTITUTION CASES
State Senator Hollis French, along with the municipal prosecutor's office, will give a
presentation at the September meeting about the prosecution of prostitution cases

NORTHWOOD PARK IMPROVEMENTS

The City has begun park improvements at Northwood Park. If you have questions,
the project administrator is Dave Gardner, 343-8127. The project is supposed to be
completed by September 3, 2004.

PENDING ZONING MATTERS

1) Deloris Dash and James and Joyce Paulus seek to subdivide four parcels in the
Woodland Park Subdivision (Lots 10E-1, the south 5' of 11E-1, 12E-1, and 13D) into
two lots with vacation of the south 50 feet of Willow Street. The matter will go before
the Platting Board on October 6, 2004.

2) Arvin Miller seeks an administrative variance to allow a house on 3600 Oregon
Drive to encroach into the required setback. The matter will go before the Planning and




Zoning Commission on September 3, 2004.

MANRIQUE'S BRASSIERE RESTAURANT SEEKS CONDITIONAL USE FOR SALE
OF ALCOHOL

Manrique's Brassiere Restaurant, located at 701 W.36th Ave (in the Olympic Center
where Atlasta Deli used to be) is applying for a restaurant eating place license and is
seeking a conditional use permit, which will be heard before the Assembly on
September 7, 2004.

LIQUOR LICENSE RENEWALS

Many liquor licenses in the Spenard Community Council area expire in 2004. A list
of those licenses will be available at the September meeting and we will discuss
whether the Council should challenge the renewal of any of those licenses.

Robert Auth, Chair

Spenard Community Council

2621 Melvin Ave, Anchorage AK 99517
248-0258; authrm@gci.net




